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RFP 2021-003847 Extended Evaluation Notice 

5/21/2021 
 
Subject:  Public Notice for RFP #2021-003847 ‘Subsea Power Cable Manufacture, Delivery, and Installation: 
PacWave South’ 
 
This letter serves as public notice that Request for Proposals #2021-003847 evaluations period is now 
extended for a period of up to 60 days from the date of issuance of this letter.  Proposing firms in the 
current Competitive Range will remain under evaluation.  A letter of non-award has been issued to non-
competitive firms.   
 
The extended evaluation period is due to the particular complexity of the procurement in determining 
schedule and cost of the overall construction of PacWave South, as well as compliance reviews by the U.S. 
Department of Energy.  
 
A Notice of Intent to Award has not been issued at this time.   
 
OSU reserves the right to extend or resume the evaluation process at any point during the 60-day period 
without notice.  
 
If a top-ranked apparent successful Proposer is identified for an award, the Notice of Intent to Award will 
be posted to OSU Bid Opportunities website (https://bid.oregonstate.edu/) and that firm will be notified by 
email at the time of that posting.     
 
OSU reserves the right to cancel the solicitation, including the Notice of Intent to Award at any time prior 
to the execution of a written contract. Any Proposer who responded to the solicitation and claims to have 
been aggrieved by an award decision shall have the opportunity to submit an appeal of contract award 
decision according to OSU Standard (https://policy.oregonstate.edu/UPSM/03-
015_procurement_solicitations_contracts) within seven days after a Notice of Intent to Award is posted.  
 
Appeals shall be sent to the Construction Contracts Administration Manager, Hanna Emerson, 
hanna.emerson@oregonstate.edu, 644 SW 13th St., Corvallis, Oregon 97333. The written appeal, 
submitted via hard copy or email must be received by 5:00 p.m. Pacific Time within seven days of the 
posting of any Notice of Intent to Award.  

 
We thank you all for your participation in this formal procurement process for the PacWave Project.  
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